
From: Beth Vannatta [mailto:patientpiglet@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 27, 2018 3:42 PM 
To: Hutton, Ronda [KDA] <Ronda.Hutton@ks.gov> 
Subject: Equitable use of equus beds water 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  

I am very concerned over Wichita's request for a greater pull depth of water during a serious 
drought. During such a drought those of us who have the equus beds as our water source would 
also be negatively affected. Hardship for us would be compounded. This would therefore not be 
an equitable solution. The city of El Dorado has offered to sell water from El Dorado Lake to the 
city of Wichita. That is an equitable solution . By this means we all get the water we 
need.                                                              
 Beth Vannatta.                                              Halstead, KS  
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